PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY e
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

5525 HWY 64 NBU 3004 September 28, 1995
ﬁ ECEIVE @

SEP 2 91995

State of New Mexico
Qil Conservation Division

ATTN: MR. WILLIAM J. LEMAY N
310 OId Santa Fe Trail, Room 206 ©0L @@,@#S DIAVA
Santa Fe, NM wlis 3

RE: Exception for Unorthodox Location and
Field Rules
San Juan 29-5 Unit #88 and #89 Wells

Gentlemen:

The San Juan 29-5 Unit #88 and #89 wells were drilled in 1978 as Basin Dakota producers at
unorthodox locations. These wells were drilled by Northwest Pipeline Company as prior operator
of the 29-5 Unit.

Phillips Petroleum Company, as current operator of the San Juan 29-5 Unit, wishes to recomplete
the #88 and #89 wells to the Blanco Mesaverde. These wells will be recompleted as replacement
wells for the existing #34 and #35 Mesaverde wells. Phillips request approval of the unorthodox
locations for these Blanco Mesaverde recompletions.

Please note that all offsetting Blanco Mesaverde locations are within the boundaries of the San
Juan 29-5 Unit.

Feel free to contact me if additional information is needed.

Very truly yours,
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Patrick H. Noah
Senior Land Specialist
San Juan Basin

(505) 599-3410

cc: Ed Hasely
Ernie Busch-OCD, Aztec

pnoah\corm\2958889.Itr\ga



